
Public Notice In accordance with clause 21(2) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2000, Northern Beaches Council advises it resolved to approve an amendment to DCP map relating to Lot 26 DP 236548 also known as 4 Bellara Ave North Narrabeen, relevant to below controls of Pittwater 21 Development Control Plan 2014 at its meeting on 28 September 2021. 
• D11.10 Landscaped Area - General The amended Development Control Plan will come into effect on the same date of notification of the amendment to Pittwater Local Environmental Plan 2014 (PEX2020/0007) and is available on our website. Any enquiries, please contact Jeanne Thuez Planner 02 8495 6276 or email council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au. 


